
From: David

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:35 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Fw: Limit social gatherings considerations

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 7:36 PM

From: "David

To: Mayor@hamilton.ca

Subject: Limit social gatherings considerations

Dear Mayor.

I hope that you will consider lowering gatherings back down to 10. With the increase in numbers throughout the province we are a hot spot in Hamilton given that we have a number of facilities for events such as weddings funerals and other events. This is concerning since we will have out of town people coming to our area to old events when their areas now become restricted.

Please consider this at your earliest convenience.

David.